
Ameren’s Order for last Three-Year Plan (Docket No. 10-0568, Final Order at 87) 
 
Recommendations of the SAG to the Commission regarding application of this 
framework shall be submitted with adequate time for Commission review. If the 
SAG is not in unanimous agreement in its recommendation, the Commission 
requests that any recommendation that has the support of more than a majority 
of SAG members be submitted to the Commission along with a discussion and 
enumeration of the dissenting opinions. 
 
(Emphasis added.) 
 

http://www.icc.illinois.gov/downloads/public/edocket/282454.pdf

